
 

family, resident, and staff update 
July 26, 2022 

COVID Outbreak  
Dear families, residents, and staff, 

We learned July 26, 2022 that 5 residents have tested positive for COVID, the 
units affected are LTC 2nd floor and SL 2nd floor. The residents have been isolated 
since the start of their symptoms and outbreak procedures put in place.    

As precautionary measures, we have: 
• Isolate residents with symptoms and test   
• Halting all in person activities  
• Asking visitors to utilize hand sanitizer/hand washing, wearing N95 or KN95 

masks on affected units, being diligent with self screening upon entry and staying 
away if unwell.  

We are doing all we can to contain the outbreak, working closely with our zone’s 
Medical Officer of Health and Alberta Health Services. We are monitoring residents very 
closely. 

As with previous outbreaks, the outbreak status will be updated at covenantcare.ca by 6 
pm every Thursday. Please direct questions to me at 403-406-5700 or 
email admin@covenantcare.ca. 
 
Staff at Villa Marie thank you for your continued support, and assess residents for their 
continued health and safety at this time. We will update you with any new information 
and ask you to continue to be diligent with precautions. 
 
Lisa Manning  
Site Administrator 
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